
June 17, 2014 

Planning Committee meeting 

Re: 3471 Chatham Street 

Schedule 4 to the Minutes of the 
Planning Committee meeting held 
on Tuesday, June, 17,2014. 

Good Afternoon, my name is Ken Yoshikawa and I live at 3571 

Richmond Street here in Steveston. I have lived in Steveston for 

25 years and I am an active fisherman and homebuilder based 

here. I have chosen to build my family home in Steveston 

because the town is quickly becoming a vibrant destination 

spot which includes the old and new. The fishing fleet may be 

depleted from past decades but the waterfront still attracts 

many locals and visitors. 

I would like to say that I fully support the proposed CS3 Zoned 

development at 3471 Chatham Street, as it will continue to add 

quality product of both retail and residential to this vibrant 

village. ().Md COJwql~l"'I.f-J 

Thank you, 

Ken Yoshikawa 




